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Alexander Gunyon

From: Shane Watters 
Sent: 28 May 2024 15:02
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to planning

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am writing to formally object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm. Whitstable and Tankerton are already experiencing 
some of the most extensive raw sewage realises in England. Despite promises made at town hall meetings I have 
attended, Southern Water have not only not fulfilled their promises to significantly increase treatment capacity, 
realises have actually dramatically increased. The council’s primarily responsibility should be the health and safety of 
local residents. My children and I have already been made sick from going in the ‘so called’ excellent local bathing 
water (independent testing finding high levels of E.coli). This development would undoubtable increase raw sewage 
releases, and can therefore not be approved until substantial new treatment works and infrastructure are built. The 
development also needs to be considered in the context of other substantial housing plans, which make this 
proposed develop even less feasible in terms of required sewage treatment capacity and infrastructure. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shane 
       
Shane Watters BA (Hons). M.Ed. 
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